
The VCI Express 
A bi monthly update on what is happening with the Vital Church Initiative at Nardin Park Church 

  

What has happened in last few weeks ? 

 On September 19th, Church Council adopted the new Mission/Vision document proposed by the 

     vision/mission team. This document contains not only our new mission statement and tag lines, but      

also our vision for 2018-2020, our strategies, our values and our measures.  Copies of the full  

     document are available on the website, and in hard copy at the welcome center. 
 

 98 people attended the first All Church Town Hall Meeting on Sept. 23rd, where each of the 8 VCI 

task teams shared the work they have been doing and what is coming up. It was a very positive and 

upbeat meeting! 

 Effective September 28th, our Monthly at the Park Newsletter has been changed to a bi-weekly news 

format that will be emailed out, posted on the website, available in hard copy at the welcome center 

each Sunday and mailed out via USPS to the homebound.  

What is coming up next? 

Mark your calendar for next all church town hall meeting on Feb. 10th, 2019 right after worship 

until 1 p.m.  Lunch and childcare provided. 

Governance team meets October 1st to begin process of aligning ministries to our new  

mission and proposing ways to streamline our governance structure.  

A Nugget of Wisdom for Growing Churches 

Growing churches are unified around their mission.  They know what the     

mission is and it gives them purpose.  In growing churches the mission    

drives the church, goals are set and met because everyone agrees on the    

direction and helps the church to move there.  This is how God’s purposes    

are accomplished.  

 

September 28th, 2018   HEADLINE  

Journey with Jesus  

is Nardin Park’s New 

Mission statement 

New tag line is:  

#DoGood #ShowLove  


